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Morning,

As our Year 6 pupils will sadly be leaving TMA at the end of this academic year; we want them to ‘Make memories’ in the last few months. We have organised for a company to supply Leavers hoodies for pupils wishing to purchase them. We will send out the finalised design and details about how to purchase a Leavers hoody in the next couple of weeks before we break up for Easter. 

Many Thanks
Mr Ruffett
Head of Year 6

Tom Ruffett
Head of Year 6
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